
Kathy Cooper

Subject: FW: Liquor Control Board Final-Form Regulation #54-83 (IRRC #3095) ‘Posting
Requirements for Extension’

From: Elam M. Herr [mailto:eherrpsats.org]
Sent: Friday, April 01, 2016 5:38 PM
To: Corinne Brandt
Subject: RE: Liquor Control Board Final-Form Regulation #54-83 (IRRC #3095) T1Posting Requirements for ExtensionTT

Connie: We have reviewed the Liquor Control Board’s Final-Form Regulation #54-23 (IRRC #3095), “Posting
Requirements for Extension” and find no issues with it as it pertains to our members. The proposal would amend the
regulations to be in compliance with the law.

We appreciate the ability to review and comment on proposed regulations that may affect our membership. We look
forward to working with you and IRRC in the future Elam

Elam M. Herr
Asst. Executive Director
PSATS
4855 Woodland Drive
Enola, PA 17025-1291 —

717-763-0930 ext. 122 -.
X

eherr@psats.org
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